HLTtestimony

From: LJ Duenas <LDuenas@diabetes.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 3:02 PM
To: HLTtestimony

Subject: In Support of HR24

Dear Honorable Rep. Della Au Belatti and Rep. Richard Creagan
House Committee on Health
Hawaii State Capitol

| write today in strong support HR24 which encourages and promotes the “Screen at 23" campaign, a new diabetes
detection standard as recommended by the American Diabetes Association (ADA), the National Council of Asian Pacific
Islander Physicians (NCAPIP), and the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Diabetes Coalition
(AANHPI).

Research on Asian Americans support type 2 diabetes screening at a body mass index (BMI) of 23 compared to the
standard screening threshold of a BMI of 25. Making the diagnosis earlier is critical for early treatment, preventing
prediabetes from progressing to a diabetes diagnosis, reducing associated damaging and sometimes fatal conditions, and
lowering the cost of care and undue burden diabetes places on those affected and their Ohana. Beyond the statistics
affiliated with diabetes, there are real lives at stake for whom early detection and prevention of diabetes is key to positive
health outcomes and minimizing healthcare costs.

Asian Americans make up more than half of the State of Hawaii’s population. By addressing these risk factors
appropriately and as recommended for this population; we are taking great strides towards achieving our goal to Stop
Diabetes!

Thank you,

Lawrence Duenas, LJ | Associate Director

Development + Community Health

The Pioneer Plaza, 900 Fort Street Mall, Suite 940, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Office: 808.947.5979 Fax: 808.546.7502 Email: Iduenas@diabetes.org

A.American Diabetes Association.
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From: Robyn Harano <RHarano@diabetes.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 3:07 PM

To: HLTtestimony

Subject: Testimony In Support of HR24 — Screen at 23 Campaign

Dear Honorable Rep. Della Au Belatti and Rep. Richard Creagan
House Committee on Health
Hawaii State Capitol

| write today in strong support HR24 which encourages and promotes the “Screen at 23" campaign, a new diabetes
detection standard as recommended by the American Diabetes Association (ADA), the National Council of Asian Pacific
Islander Physicians (NCAPIP), and the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Diabetes Coalition
(AANHPI).

Research on Asian Americans support type 2 diabetes screening at a body mass index (BMI) of 23 compared to the
standard screening threshold of a BMI of 25. Making the diagnosis earlier is critical for early treatment, preventing
prediabetes from progressing to a diabetes diagnosis, reducing associated damaging and sometimes fatal conditions, and
lowering the cost of care and undue burden diabetes places on those affected and their Ohana. Beyond the statistics
affiliated with diabetes, there are real lives at stake for whom early detection and prevention of diabetes is key to positive
health outcomes and minimizing healthcare costs.

RED STRIDERS & RED RIDERS

These are photos of people living with diabetes here in Hawaii, attending American Diabetes Association
events.



Asian Americans make up more than half of the State of Hawaii’s population. By addressing these risk factors
appropriately and as recommended for this population; we are taking great strides towards achieving our goal to Stop
Diabetes!

Sincerely,

Robyn Harano | Manager, Development and Administration
American Diabetes Association

Pioneer Plaza

900 Fort Street Mall, Suite 940

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

P: 808.947.5979, Ext. 7034 F: 808.546.7502 E: rharano@diabetes.org
1-800-DIABETES (342-2383)

TOGETHER WE CAN

STOP
JDIABETES.

A .American Diabetes Association.
Find us online at: www.diabetes.org/hawaii | www.diabetes.org | www.stopdiabetes.com
For Volunteer Information Exchange: http://www.facebook.com/AmDiabetesVols

Bte@ @ B

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, or believe
that you have received this communication in error, please do not print, recopy, disseminate, or otherwise use the information. Also,
please indicate to the sender that you have received this e-mail in error and delete the copy you received. Thank you.




From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 2:30 PM

To: HLTtestimony

Cc: mendezj@hawaii.edu

Subject: *Submitted testimony for HR24 on Mar 24, 2016 10:15AM*
HR24

Submitted on: 3/22/2016
Testimony for HLT on Mar 24, 2016 10:15AM in Conference Room 329

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Plzeezer?rfgat
| Javier Mendez-Alvarez || Individual | Support | No
Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov



mailto:webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov

HLTtestimony

From: matta@hawaii.rr.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 3:15 PM

To: HLTtestimony

Subject: Testimony In Support of HR24 — Screen at 23 Campaign

Dear Honorable Rep. Della Au Belatti and Rep. Richard Creagan House Committee on Health Hawaii State Capitol

| write today in strong support HR24 which encourages and promotes the “Screen at 23” campaign, a new diabetes
detection standard as recommended by the American Diabetes Association (ADA), the National Council of Asian Pacific
Islander Physicians (NCAPIP), and the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Diabetes Coalition
(AANHPI).

Research on Asian Americans support type 2 diabetes screening at a body mass index (BMI) of 23 compared to the
standard screening threshold of a BMI of 25. Making the diagnosis earlier is critical for early treatment, preventing
prediabetes from progressing to a diabetes diagnosis, reducing associated damaging and sometimes fatal conditions,
and lowering the cost of care and undue burden diabetes places on those affected and their Ohana. Beyond the
statistics affiliated with diabetes, there are real lives at stake for whom early detection and prevention of diabetes is key
to positive health outcomes and minimizing healthcare costs.

Asian Americans make up more than half of the State of Hawaii’s population. By addressing these risk factors
appropriately and as recommended for this population; we are taking great strides towards achieving our goal to Stop
Diabetes!

Mahalo,

Morris Atta

523 Panui Street
Honolulu, HI, 96817
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From: Catalina Cross <Catalinac@times-supermarket.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 4:15 PM

To: HLTtestimony

Cc: ‘Bob Gutierrez'; ‘Patrick Uyemoto'

Subject: Testimony In Support of HR24 - Screen at 23 Campaign

Dear Honorable Rep. Della Au Belatti and Rep. Richard Creagan
House Committee on Health
Hawaii State Capitol

| write today in strong support HR24 which encourages and promotes the “Screen at 23" campaign, a new diabetes
detection standard as recommended by the American Diabetes Association (ADA), the National Council of Asian Pacific
Islander Physicians (NCAPIP), and the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Diabetes Coalition
(AANHPI).

Research on Asian Americans support type 2 diabetes screening at a body mass index (BMI) of 23 compared to the
standard screening threshold of a BMI of 25. Making the diagnosis earlier is critical for early treatment, preventing
prediabetes from progressing to a diabetes diagnosis, reducing associated damaging and sometimes fatal conditions, and
lowering the cost of care and undue burden diabetes places on those affected and their Ohana. Beyond the statistics
affiliated with diabetes, there are real lives at stake for whom early detection and prevention of diabetes is key to positive
health outcomes and minimizing healthcare costs.

Asian Americans make up more than half of the State of Hawaii’s population. By addressing these risk factors
appropriately and as recommended for this population; we are taking great strides towards achieving our goal to Stop
Diabetes!

Sincerely,

Catalina Cross, PhD.
Director of Pharmacy
Times Supermarket
1620 N. School Street
Honolulu, HI 96817
808-341-8612
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From: EFOX (Eddie Fox) <efox@novonordisk.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 10:12 PM

To: HLTtestimony

Subject: Testimony In Support of HR24 — Screen at 23 Campaign

Dear Honorable Rep. Della Au Belatti and Rep. Richard Creagan
House Committee on Health
Hawaii State Capitol

| write today to strongly support HR24 which encourages and promotes the “Screen at
23” campaign, a new diabetes detection standard as recommended by the American
Diabetes Association (ADA), the National Council of Asian Pacific Islander Physicians
(NCAPIP), and the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Diabetes
Coalition (AANHPI).

Research on Asian Americans support type 2 diabetes screening at a body mass index
(BMI) of 23 compared to the standard screening threshold of a BMI of 25. Making the
diagnosis earlier is critical for early treatment, preventing prediabetes from progressing
to a diabetes diagnosis, reducing associated damaging and sometimes fatal conditions,
and lowering the cost of care and undue burden diabetes places on those affected and
their Family. Beyond the statistics affiliated with diabetes, there are real lives at stake
for whom early detection and prevention of diabetes is key to positive health outcomes
and minimizing healthcare costs.

Asian Americans make up more than half of the State of Hawaii’s population. By
addressing these risk factors appropriately and as recommended for this population; we
are taking great strides towards achieving our goal to Stop Diabetes!

Sincerely,
Eddie Fox

Eddie Fox

District Business Manager - Hawaii
Novo Nordisk Inc.

91-1025 Kaikoele Street

Ewa Beach, HI 96706
808-927-0253 (direct)
efox@novonordisk.com

This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended for the addressee(s) stated above only and may contain confidential information
protected by law. You are hereby notified that any unauthorized reading, disclosure, copying or distribution of this e-mail or use of
information contained herein is strictly prohibited and may violate rights to proprietary information. If you are not an intended recipient,
please return this e-mail to the sender and delete it immediately hereafter. Thank you.



TESTIMONY TO THE COMMITTEES ON HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

Thursday, March 24, 2016, 10:15 a.m.
State Capitol, Conference Room 329

TO: The Honorable Della Au Belatti, Chair
The Honorable Richard p. Creagan, Vice Chair
Members of the Committee on Health

The Honorable Dee Morikawa, Chair
The Honorable Bertrand Kobayashi, Vice Chair
Members of the Committee on Human Services

TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HCR57/HR24 URGING DEPT. OF HEALTH
TO ENDORSE THE “SCREEN AT 23” CAMPAIGN THAT SCREENS ADULT ASIAN AMERICANS
FOR TYPE 2 DIABETES AT A BODY MASS INDEX OF 23

| am Stafford Kiguchi, a member of the Hawaii Advisory Board for the local chapter of the American
Diabetes Association, testifying in strong support of HCR57 and HR24, which encourages the “Screen at
23” campaign. This new diabetes detection standard is recommended by the American Diabetes
Association, National Council of Asian Pacific Islander Physicians, and the Asian American, Native
Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Diabetes Coalition.

Allowing for an earlier diagnosis of type 2 diabetes by screening at a body mass index (BMI) of 23 instead
of the standard threshold of a BMI of 25 is critically important when it comes to early treatment,
preventing prediabetes from advancing to diabetes, reducing associated damaging and sometimes fatal
conditions, and lowering the cost of care and undue burden that diabetes places on those affected and
their families.

Asian Americans make up more than half of the State of Hawaii’s population. By addressing these risk
factors appropriately and as recommended for this population we are taking great strides toward
achieving our goal to stop diabetes.

| respectfully encourage the committees’ favorable consideration of these Resolutions. Thank you for
the opportunity to testify.

Stafford Kiguchi
Hawaii Advisory Board, American Diabetes Association - Hawaii
Executive Vice President, Bank of Hawaii
694-8580
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